International Education Program Council
1:30pm, September 15, 2010 Meeting Minutes
In attendance: Holly Didi-Ogren, Elizabeth Mackie, Susanna Monseau, Ariane Pfenninger, Michael Shenoda, Jon Stauff, Simona Wright
Excused: Larry McCauley, Andrea Salgian, Thulsi Wickramasinghe
1. The minutes from the last meeting were approved with all in favor.
2. HD-O  reported that the student members of the IEPC have been chosen and will be invited to the next meeting.

3. Discussion of new programs under consideration:

a. La Trobe University, Australia
This is a full service university outside Melbourne which approached TCNJ. It has 18000 students on campus and the international students are 25% of total. It has an interest in nursing students and also physics but exchange will be open to all TCNJ students.  Price is very close to TCNJ tuition.
The program was approved with all in favor

b. Griffith University, Australia
This university has 2 campuses in Brisbane and on the Gold Coast 40 miles from Brisbane.  It is a good full service university. It is expected that 1-2 students will be exchanged each semester. 
The program was approved with all in favor.

c. Operation Wallacea. 
This operation provides sites for field research in biology and environmental sciences. A representative is coming to campus on October 26. It was felt there was insufficient information on the programs available and it was agreed that Jon Stauff will obtain more information from the campus visit and report at the November 3, 2010 meeting. 

d. Galapagos. 
Students have already been recruited for this faculty led program.  A lot of work has been done on providing a good academic and cost effective program.
 The program was approved with all in favor.

e. St. Petersburg. 
This faculty led program would include 2 days on campus followed by 15 days of travel to Russia. The Committee had concerns about the short length and purpose of course. It was agreed that the proposal would be tabled until the Oct 6 meeting when Dean Rifkin would be asked to attend the IEPC meeting and provide more information on the program.

4. International Education Week
JS provided list of events. EM added art event and will provide details to JS for schedule.  It was agreed that School of Education should be contacted for involvement.

5. Update from Center for Global Engagement
JS  reported that students are being trained as peer advisors to help advise students on study abroad options. JS is also schedule to meet with Study New Jersey – a consortium of New Jersey colleges promoting study in New Jersey to international students. 
Meeting adjourned at 3.00pm. 
Next meeting will be held on October 6, at 1:30.

Respectfully submitted,
Susanna Monseau
 
